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            11/17/2023 

Dear OLQH Families,  

 

We have successfully completed the second hex of the school year! We are so 

proud of all that your children are accomplishing and learning here at school. 

Next week, you will receive your child’s report card. I encourage you to take 

some time to review your child’s report card and talk with him or her about 

school and study habits.  

Next week is a short week in school, but an important one. We will be closed 

Wednesday-Friday in celebration of Thanksgiving. We all have much to be 

thankful for, and I hope you can find time to reflect, pray, and thank God for 

all the blessings He has given you throughout your life.  

Happy weekend! 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Shelley Bruley 

Ms. Shelley Bruley, Principal 
sbruley@assumptioncatholicschools.org 
715-422-0982 

 

Please pray: 

For all families experiencing 

difficult times 

Dates to Remember 
NOVEMBER 

20—OLQH Turkey Trot 

        Fall dress down day 

        Beginning of Hex 3 

21—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Moody) 

        K-5 Fall Family Event at SVDP 
22-26—Thanksgiving Break 

28—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Ksicinski) 

29—Healthy Smiles Sealant Clinic—Grade 2 

DECEMBER 

1—NO SCHOOL 

5—No Children’s Mass 

“This is the day that the LORD has made; let us rejoice and be glad in it.” - Psalm 118:24 

OLQH Christmas Concert        
Tuesday, December 12th 

2:30 pm & 6:30 pm  

Save the Date 



 

Page 2 K-2 Newsletter 

                

 

U p c o m i n g  s p i r i t  d a y 

NOVEMBER  20— fall dress down day.  Come to school  

wearing any fall colors with jeans or athletic pants.   

Bring your turkey trot gear for the “OLQH turkey trot.”   

 

Royal Parents News  

 
Next Bingo Date: Sunday, Nov. 19th at 1 pm 
 
Next Meeting Date:  Wed., Dec. 6th at 6 pm   

 Do you 

need a 

winter 

coat? 

W e  a r e  
collecting cash  
donations in 
order to give 
Christmas gifts 
t o  F a t h e r 

Guanella, Father Weller, and 
Deacon Tom.  If you would like 
to contribute to our collection, 
please send your donation in an 
envelope marked “Father’s 
Christmas” to the school office  
by Friday, December 15th.  
Thank you! 

Mrs. Kuhn has a  limited  
number of winter coats sizes 
5-6 and 7-8 available if any 
family is in need of one this 
winter.  If you are interested, 
please contact Elizabeth Kuhn 
at 715-422-0956 



 

It is hard to believe we are at the end of Hex 2 already. The students have 

been learning the importance of teamwork, following directions, trying 

their best, and being respectful. Ask your students to tell you about  

St. Sebastian, and have your student recite the St. Sebastian prayer.  This  

is the prayer we recite before the start of each physical education class. 

At the end of physical education class we all take part in a  

Good-bye Candace, as a reminder that we are all athletes and put forth 

our best effort in class.  

We have been having a lot of fun when the Riverkings join us for class. 

The team brings an exciting twist to class. The students have been  

engaged in a wide variety of activities to show the importance of physical 

activity and teamwork. 

During the month of September, the students had fun with different 

games to promote their locomotor skills. October brought out the ghosts, 

ghouls, and witches….even in physical education class. Ask your student 

to tell you about their favorite Halloween physical education game.  

November brings out the turkeys in all of us! The students have been  

having fun playing Stuff the Turkey, Wobble-Wobble, Gobble-Gobble Tag, 

and Turkey Bowling. 

At the end of every physical education class, the students must assess 

their class to determine how they all did as a class. For every ten punches 

earned, the class receives a free choice day in physical education class. 

This is to promote working as a team, sportsmanship, following  

directions, being kind, and listening skills.  

         Mrs. Eckelberg 
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What’s Jammin’ in Gym? 

November 2023 Edition   
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Fall Recess Fun! 

Leighton read 100,000 words, Romie read 200,000 words and Hayden is a Math Master. 

Margaret, Cole, Sam, and Aleks are Math Masters. 

The students loved the beautiful, fall weather! 


